RICHARD P. LARSEN
CHIEF OF POLICE

Headquarters Phone:
(732) 892-0060
Fax: (732) 892-0310

Hoint Pleasant Folice Department
2233 Bridge Avenue
Point Pleasant, New Jersey 08742

March 7, 2018

Via email

Dr. Caesar DePago

61 Carriage House Road
Bernardsville, N.J. 07924

Dear Dr. DePago,

On behalf of our community members, the officers of the Point Pleasant Police Department and
our Mayor and Borough Council, I am honored to accept your generous donation of $11,451.20
for the purchase of 4 patrol rifles for the police department. Your generosity will allow me the
ability to deploy additional patrol rifles to trained officers, resulting in increased officer safety
and safety to our community.

I am very grateful for your continued support and for your commitment to our Police Department
and community.
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Richard P. Larsen
Chief of Police




